WDOD BROADCASTING CORPORATION

CHATTANOOGA , TENNESSEE

March 13, 1945

EARL W. WINGER

Dear Mr., Morss:

Thank you very much for your report
of February 19 telling us of your
reception of WDOD,

You may consider this letter a veri-
fication. It is certainly interest-
ing to get these reports and we are
always happy to hear from our listeners.

Thank you for your interest and we
sincerely hope you will tune us in often,

Cordially yours,

Mr. S. R. Morss
R=3
Bradford, Massachusetts



